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I am opposed to SB 1051.  Every year we have attacks on our land use laws by 

people whose sole aim is to enrich themselves by turning their land into housing 

developments.  The success of our laws is obvious to anyone who travels elsewhere 

in the country and sees the endless sprawl, the farm land being paved over, the 

wildlife being displaced.  Leave our land use laws alone!  The reason housing is so 

expensive here is that wealthy people who have ruined their own states are coming 

here to enjoy what we've preserved. 

 


